
 

 

 

 

 

Drug and Alcohol Free Communities Notice 
  

Drug and alcohol use and misuse are problems at many university and college 

campuses across the country.  City Colleges of Chicago takes this issue 

seriously and has a clearly‐defined set of policies regarding the use and 

distribution of alcohol and drugs on campus.  

  

This annual notice is being provided to you as required by the Drug-Free 

Schools and Communities Act Amendments of 1989 and the Drug-Free 

Workplace Act of 1988.  Institutions of higher education that receive 

federal/state funds in any form are required to comply with the above Acts.  In 

compliance with the law, the student policy can be found in the current on-line 

and hard copy versions of the Student Policy Manual.  The employee policy 

can be found in the current on-line and hard copy versions of the Employee 

Manual. 

  

Students who have questions regarding the annual notice or wish to receive 

further information on the Drug-Free Schools and Communities Act or the 

Drug-Free Workplace Act should contact JudicialAffairs@ccc.edu. Faculty 

and staff should contact the Human Resources Department at their college. 
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